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SUBJECT:  Ensuring and Enhancing University Efficiencies 

PROPOSED COMMITTEE ACTION 
Engage in a Conceptual Discussion Regarding Ensuring and Enhancing University Efficiencies Through On-Going Review Processes
AUTHORITY FOR BOARD OF GOVERNORS ACTION
Section 7(d), Art. IX, Florida Constitution
Board of Governors Regulations 1.001 and 2.002

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 
The efficient use of resources has been an ongoing priority of the State University System (SUS).  In their 2009 Annual Reports, institutions identified some of their recent efforts.  For instance, institutions have looked at various operations to determine whether certain functions could be conducted more efficiently and effectively if privatized or outsourced.  In response to budget contractions during the past two years, they have engaged in an extensive review to identify shared services opportunities, and have conducted a variety of evaluations to address projected funding shortfalls and to make informed decisions regarding the continued viability of different programs, institutes and centers, services, and activities.  Much has been learned about viability studies during this process and Board of Governors (BOG) staff members are working with university personnel to identify some of the best and promising practices for replication.  
In this meeting, Committee members will discuss how to ensure that the institutions continue to utilize the excellent processes they have put into place during these difficult fiscal times, even when budgetary circumstances improve.  Members will provide staff with conceptual guidance for any related regulation development.
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